
stand up

for social work

Join UNISON and stop 
accreditation 
The government is pushing through plans to accredit 
children and family social workers in England – despite 
backlash from the profession and experts. UNISON 
is campaigning for the National Assessment and 
Accreditation System to be scrapped. Social work needs 
funding not more tests. 

We need all social workers to get involved in our 
campaign and stand up for social work. 

3 things you can do: 

1.	 Sign our petition at www.unison.org.uk/naas 

2.	 Organise a workplace meeting – the campaign page 
might provide useful background  
www.unison.org.uk/standupforsocialwork 

3.	 Join UNISON today. We can’t win this without you! 
Visit unison.org.uk/join
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